
Fra: Fiona Marshall [email address redacted] 

Sendt: 11. juni 2015 13:58 

Til: Steffen Hamann; Peter Pagh 

Cc: [email address redacted] 

Emne: ACCC/C/2013/94 (Denmark) - request to communicant for further update  

  

Dear Mr Hamann, dear Mr Pagh,  

 

At its forty-eighth meeting (Geneva, 24-27 March 2015), the Committee took note of your update of 19 March 

2015 in which you asked the  Committee to continue its suspension of the above communication pending the 

outcome of the proceeding before the Easter High Court.  

 

The Committee agreed to continue the suspension of the communication and to ask you to indicate when the 

decision of the Eastern High Court is expected.  

 

I would be grateful to receive your indication by Thursday, 25 June 2015 as to when the decision of the 

Eastern High Court might be expected.  

 

In the light of your reply, the Committee will decide how to proceed at its upcoming forty-ninth meeting 

(Geneva, 30 June - 3 July 2015).  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Fiona Marshall  

 

 
 

Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 

Email:  [email address redacted] 

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  
Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  
Office: S-429-4  
 

Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
 

Twitter    Facebook    YouTube   UNECE 
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